
The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH
"THE WORLD'S MOST FAMOUS BEACH"

SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM

DATE: October 27, 2017

TO: James V. Chisholm, City Manager

FROM: Richard Walton, AICP, Planning Director

SUBJECT: Williamson Crossing - Rezoning - Planned Development-General (DEV2017-
072)

Attached is the executed Williamson Crossing Planned District Agreement. Per the City
Comprehensive Plan, Future Land Use Element, this project is required to be submitted to
Volusia Growth Management Commission (VGMC). The application was received by VGMC
on October 9, 2017 and is currently being reviewed for compliance and is anticipated to be
completed before the Public Hearing on November 15, 2017. However, if the approval is
received after the hearing date, the Ordinance will include the stipulation that it will not be
effective until VGMC has approved the project.
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